
 

                                 Term 2 – Week 3 & 4  

 
Upcoming Events and Reminders 

 
Monday 9 May - Friday 13 May - VET Work Placement for some students 
Wednesday 11 May and Wednesday 18 May - Maths Help (3:15pm - 4:15pm) 
Tuesday 10 May - Friday 13 May - Yr 7 and Yr 9 NAPLAN Tests (Year 7 Periods 1 & 2; Year 9 Periods 3 & 
4) 
Friday 13 May - PDSSSC Cross Country  

Wednesday 18 May - Careers Market - Years 10 & 12 : Cambridge Park Sports Venue 

 

 
News and Other Information 

Welcome and Farewell 
We welcome to our College Staff Mrs. Rachel Foster who has joined our Diversity Team in the role of 
Teacher’s Aide. Welcome Rachel! We also sadly farewell Mrs. Natasha Harper, Numeracy Teacher, who 
has taken up a position at a new school. We wish Mrs. Harper all the best in her new role. 
 
Family Contact Details   
If the contact details of your family change, it is very important 
that you contact the College to ensure that we have the updated 
information on our system. Please contact Sandra O’Brien on 4754 
8900 or email stcolumbas@parra.catholic.edu.au. Alternatively, 
phone and email details can be updated through the Compass 
Parent Portal by following these steps. 

  
Opal Cards 
If travelling to and/or 
from school by transport including buses and trains, students 
must have a valid Opal Card and must tap on and off for every 
trip. Information on how to apply for an Opal Card or how to 
replace a lost Opal Card can be found here.  
 
 
Update- Girls Pants 
Samples of the navy girls pants are now available in the 

Uniform Shop for students to try on. The cost of the pants is $55.00. Girls will wear their blouses out, just 
as they currently do with the skirt. For this reason, girls will not be required to wear a belt. Girls will need 
to wear navy blue or black socks with the pants. 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1tzh869xIyISfwAZZfn15FOAK1qMUYDAbsAgsHr-42u8/edit#heading=h.kom9uzf2idi1
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1tzh869xIyISfwAZZfn15FOAK1qMUYDAbsAgsHr-42u8/edit#heading=h.kom9uzf2idi1
https://transportnsw.info/tickets-opal/ticket-eligibility-concessions/school-student-travel
https://transportnsw.info/tickets-opal/ticket-eligibility-concessions/school-student-travel


Feedback: Year 11 and 12 Parent/Teacher Interviews 
Thank you to those parents who provided feedback about their experiences of the Year 11 and 12 
Parent/Teacher interviews conducted last term. This feedback informs our decisions for future 
interviews.  

 

 
 



 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 
  

                                         Celebrating Mother’s Day at St Columba’s  
 
 

God of Love, we ask for joy, for grace, for wisdom, for great peace... for all mothers, 
for mothers to be, and for women who nurture and lead, 

bring comfort to those whose mothers are no longer with them. 
Amen. 

 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


